BC Orbiton news summary
December 2023

Oliebollen tournament
(reminder)

On Friday December 29t in sporthal Essesteijn

there will be an oliebollen tournament for
members only. An oliebol is a typical Dutch
treat that is enjoyed on new year's eve. See
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oliebol. The
tournament will start at 20:00. No enrollment
necessary and it is also free of charge, but
please be on time.

Opening times during
christmas holidays

Calendar

di 26 dec Closed

do 28 dec Closed

vr 29 dec Oliebollen tournament
za 30 dec Closed

di 2 jan Morning, open

di 2 jan Evening, closed
do 4 jan Open

vr 5 jan Open

za 6 jan Closed

zo 7 jan Back to normal
ma 22 jan Board meeting
Home games

vr 15 dec Teams 1,2 and 6
vr 5 jan Teams 4, 5 and 6
vr 12 jan Teams 1 and 3
vr 19 jan Teams 2, 5 and 6
vr 26 jan Teams 1,2 and 3
vr 2 feb Team 3

is voor iedereen!

Photos (reminder)

Not everyone wants to be in a photo on the
website or in the news letter. Please let us
know if you object to that. Send an e-mail to
ledenadministratie@orbiton.nl.

Buying shuttles

During badminton evenings, shuttles can be
bought. Ask for Bjorn Stokvis. Shuttles are
payed by bank transfer. IBAN
NLO9INGB0002078568 to "Badminton Club
Orbiton". For more information:
shuttles@orbiton.nl

Membership

A new home address? A new phone number or

email address? Please let us know!
ledenadministratie@orbiton.nl

www.orbiton.nl

The website is always improving! We try to
keep it as acurate as possible. Have a look
every now and then. Suggestions?
nieuwsbrief@orbiton.nl

News

If you have any news that must be shared,
send it to mailto:nieuwsbrief@orbiton.nl




